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Hello Fellow Lions of Multiple District C here is 
some information about 3 important dates. 
 

The FIRST date is MAY 5-6, 2017 which is your 
opportunity to meet 2 VP Gudrun Bjort 
Yngvadottir who will be the first lady President of 
Lions Clubs International 

 

 The SECOND date is APRIL 12, 
2017 which is cutoff of the room 
block at Coast Hotel in Canmore, 
where we have a room rate of 
$139.00 (taxes included). This rate 
will be honoured 3 days before and 

after the Convention date of May 5-6, 2017. 

 
The THIRD date is APRIL 21, 2017 which is the 
registration cutoff. Please ensure you are registered 
before this date at the $140.00 rate. Here is the link to the 
MDC Website where you find a registration form. 

 

Thanks, Convention Chairperson, Dennis Stevenson 
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